
I have lived in Hadley Wood for 13 years and am a member of the Hadley Wood
Association and Hadley Wood Tennis Club. I value all the green spaces within Hadley Wood
and was drawn to the locality as it is surrounded by Green Belt, which protects the special
character of the area. I therefore object to the proposed site allocation, which would allow
the development of 160 homes on Green Belt land.


